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First Circular 
 

The third Indo-European Research Colloquium will take place at the Department of Linguistics, 

University of Vienna from Thursday, April 20, to Friday, April 21, 2017. 

  

The goal of the Indo-European Research Colloquium has always been to provide young scholars 

(graduate students and recent post-docs) with a platform to present and discuss their work, and to 

exchange ideas and opinions within a friendly and welcoming environment. In order to encourage 

submissions from all areas of Indo-European studies, we have again decided not to set a specific 

theme for the conference. 

 

Colleagues interested in presenting at the Colloquium are asked to send an abstract in accordance 

with the usual standards (max. 500 words) in PDF-format no later than December 31, 2016 to the 

following address:  

idgkolloquium@univie.ac.at 

We are very much looking forward to your contributions,  

the organizing team 
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